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43 Avenue and Highway 97 Road Construction 
 
Please be advised that the City of Vernon will be performing construction works on 43 Avenue at 
the intersection of Highway 97. Construction works will be taking place on Friday August 9, 2019.  
In order to maintain site safety and reduce wait times, the majority of works will be done at 
nighttime hours to avoid high traffic volumes and reduce impact on the surrounding area. 
Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes as closures will be in effect during construction. 
This project is in cooperation with Ministry of Transportation construction works on Highway 97 
the days following.  
 
Although every reasonable effort will be made to minimize the disruption to traffic, motorists 
should be prepared for minor delays and detours. 
 
We ask that the traveling public to be patient, slow down and obey all traffic control.  
 

Need more info? 

43 Avenue (City of Vernon) 
Call: 250-549-6757 
 
Hwy 97 (AIM, MOT Contractor) 
Call: 1-866-222-4204 
 
 
 


